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Welcome back to all our parents and carers, we hope you had a lovely break with your children and 

enjoyed Halloween! 

Below will be a brief overview of what your children will be learning this term: 

 

Maths: Capacity and Addition 

English: Biographies 

Science: Animals 

DT: Healthy foods 

Geography: Geographical skills and fieldwork 

PE: Invasion games 

Art: To create artwork inspired by popular Artists 

RE: Diwali and The Nativity 

Music: Black Musicians 

PSHE: Privacy 

 

 

We are looking forward to spending another term with you, if you have any questions, celebrations 

or concerns don’t forget to write them in the diary for us! Here are a few reminders: 

PE day is Tuesday so please bring in their PE kit and trainers. 

Forest School is Wednesday morning so remember to bring any outdoor clothing and wellies! 

Please return children’s school diaries every day so we can keep you updated. 

Please read to your children over the weekend, write about how they did and bring it back in 

Monday. 


